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Dear Madam/Sir

My name is Pam Blamey, my address is . My
phone number is .

I am writing to express my horror at the news that the Labor Queensland Government is
going to suspend the Human Rights Act to introduce its "Strengthening Community Safety 
Bill”. I am appalled at this draconian, inhumane law that flies in the face of expert advice, 
and will only make things worse. In a year of so-called ‘reconciliation’.

I understand that people - voters - were given only three days to make submissions, which 
is totally unacceptable for such an important issue.

If the Labor government had stuck to its roots and not pandered to the NLP, in all the years 
it has been in power, and addressed issues like housing unaffordability, state school 
underfunding, and a public health crisis, then we would not be seeing this spike in youth 
crime in Townsville and other regions. 

You reap what you sow.

Yours sincerely,

Pam Blamey




